
 

January 27, 2025                    Public Hearing Minutes                               6:00 PM 

 

A Public Hearing regarding House Bill 581 and the City of Gray, Georgia’s intent to opt out of the 

statewide adjusted base year ad valorem homestead exemption was held on Monday, January 27, 

2025 in the conference room at City Hall. 

 

Present: Mayor Pro Tem Ed Barbee, Mayor Pro Tem James Collins, Council Members Terry 

Favors, Terrell Fulford and David Tufts, City Attorney John Newberry, Fire Chief 

Keith Eisele, City Superintendent Cheyenne Morgan, Main Street Director Ashley 

Roberson, City Clerk Cindy Yancey and Assistant City Clerk Kayleigh Faircloth. 

 

Guests:  Debbie Lurie-Smith, The Jones County News. 

 

 

Mayor Barbee called the Public Hearing to order at 6:00pm. 

 

 

There were no comments. 

 

 

There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

 

          ______________________________ 

                    City Clerk 

 


